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14 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 4 WCET Concert Trinity Park -  Monday 24th June 2024 

 

As you are aware, the children have been accessing weekly tuition from the Suffolk County Music Service 

since September.  We have recently received confirmation that our Year 4 pupils have been allocated 

Monday 24th June as the date that they will be joining together with other schools who have also accessed 

the wider opportunities music tuition.  The celebration event provides the children with the opportunity to 

perform pieces of music that they have learnt and also the chance to collaborate with pupils from other 

schools.  This event will be taking place at Trinity Park in Ipswich.  The children will need to be in school 

before their usual arrival time to enable them to get to Ipswich ready for their rehearsal. The children will 

need to be in school at 8:15am ready for a prompt departure at 8:30am. 

 

The celebration concert will commence at 2pm and audience members are asked to arrive no earlier than 

1:40pm to avoid overcrowding.  The event will finish at 2:45pm at the latest. Parents attending the event 

will be able to collect their child and make their own way home. We would anticipate the rest of the 

children returning to school at 3:45pm. 

 

Tickets are limited, priced at £3.00 and are available to purchase immediately using this link. Tickets are 

sold on a first-come-first-served basis. 

 

We kindly ask you to be considerate with the number of tickets you purchase as parents from other schools 

will also be booking.  Tickets must be purchased in advance online as there will be no tickets available at 

the door on the day of the concert.   

 

Tickets need to be printed off ahead of the concert as this will help speed up admittance on the day.  Please 

remember to do this rather than downloading them to your phone as there is no facility at the venue to scan 

QR codes. 

 

We will communicate with you further nearer the time with details of what the children will need on the 

day. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Mrs K Copeman 

Head of School  

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

  

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury,  

Suffolk, CO10 1JP 

Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/suffolk-county-music-service/t-jzmgnnj

